From: Rebecca Harrison

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: [BULK] decisions about our national river
Date: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 7:28:26 AM

my priorities are with the safe water values of the Buffalo River. As a writer and
teacher in Fayetteville | want to support those who are against pig farm so near the
Buffalo.

On the Way to the Transmission Shop in Kibler, Arkansas

Not seeing the fawn

I am writing a couple of sentences about the winter
And still not seeing the fawn

holding my breath

I am sure John would feel the same way

if he were here.

... still not seeing the fawn.

I am afraid you are still not seeing the fawn. Sincerely, Rebecca Newth
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